Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2019 5:30 PM

To: ‘Piech, Michelle’; 'rmann@slo.state.nm.us'

Cc: Miro, Alena; Reinermann, Paul; Mendez, Brenda

Subject: RE: Release Notification - 1009 Pipeline (Enterprise Field Services, LLC)
All,

The NMOCD tracking number for this event is 1RP-5510.
Thanks,
Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: Piech, Michelle <mbpiech@eprod.com>

Sent: Monday, May 13, 2019 8:27 AM

To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us>

Cc: Miro, Alena <ammiro@eprod.com>; Reinermann, Paul <PSREINERMANN@eprod.com>; Mendez, Brenda
<BJMendez@eprod.com>; Piech, Michelle <mbpiech@eprod.com>

Subject: [EXT] Release Notification - 1009 Pipeline (Enterprise Field Services, LLC)

Good morning,

Enterprise Field Services, LLC is submitting the release notification for 1009 Pipeline (Lea County) which occurred on
April 29, 2019. If you have questions or require additional information, please contact Alena Miro at 575-628-6802.

Thank you,

Michelle Fiech

Analyst, Environmental

1100 Louisiana St. Houston, TX 77002
0:(713) 381-6595 | M: (832) 627-2946
mbpiech@eprod.com
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This message (including any attachments) is confidential and intended for a specific individual and purpose. If you are not
the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message.



